
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Cougar  
Chronicle 

October 28, 2020 

Upcoming Events: 
 
Sun Nov 1 
8 & 10:30 am  
Worship 
 

Wed Nov 4 
8:15 am Chapel 
 
 

 

Trunk or Treat:  In spite of COVID, we have planned a community Trunk or Treat event. 
The school, congregation, and Marshall community are all invited to participate in our 
Trunk or Treat event. It will take place on Saturday from 2-4 pm in the Samuel Lutheran 
school parking lot. We will be social distancing and taking necessary precautions to stay 
safe during this COVID time. Check out our school Facebook page for more information. 
Please feel free to share the information for this event with friends and family! We 
welcome all to come take part in a fun, Halloween activity.  
 
Hot Lunch:  Some of you have asked us about the waiver for the free meals that MPS 
and Holy Redeemer have gotten. We have been approved for this waiver which means 
that meals will be free for everyone through the end of December and most likely through 
the end of this school year. Please do not send any more money for school lunches. If 
you have money in your lunch account please contact Mrs. Onken to let her know if you'd 
like us to hold onto that money for future use, to transfer it to go towards your tuition, or if 
you'd like it refunded. Please contact Mr. Obry with any other questions about this. 
 
Picture Retakes: Lifetouch will be at school on Monday, November 2nd for picture 
retakes and to take our all-school picture.   Please notify the office or your child’s teacher 
if you would like retakes. 
 
Cougar Wear: For those of you interested in ordering Samuel Lutheran Cougar wear, 
Borch's Sporting Goods has set up an online store for us.  Please follow this link to the 
online store and you can make your selections and then pay online: https://
samuellutheranapparel20.itemorder.com/. The online store will close on November 
8th so please place your order as soon as possible. Several new items have been added 
this year so be sure to check it out!  
 
Parent-Teacher Conferences: Parent/Teacher Conferences for Grades K-8 will be held 
after school on Thursday, November 12 with the first time slot starting at 3:15 and on 
Friday, November 13 in the morning. To help us fill the time slots, we sent out a Google 
Form last Thursday, October 22. If you did not receive this email, please look in your 
junk inbox first. If you cannot find it in there, please contact Mr. Obry and he'll make sure 
to send you the link or work with you to find a time slot. 
 
No School: A reminder on Friday, November 13th there is no school for K-8th. The 
childcare center will be open from 7:30 AM to 5:30 PM for those who need our services. 
In order to better staff we ask that you sign up. Please contact the office or Sarah Zander 
by email or phone szander@christlutheran-marshallmn.org or 507-401-6448 no later 
than Friday, November 6th. There will be NO hot lunch served this day, please bring a 
sack lunch.  
 
Scholastic Book Fair is Coming!  The Scholastic Book Fair will be held November 11-
13.  The safety and well-being of your child is our priority. We’re taking extra precautions 
to host a safe, socially distanced Fair at our school, focusing on preventive measures.  
 
 

October Birthdays 
 
Miss Doble-1 
Andrew Lee-3 
Cameren Rieke-13 
Mr. Obry-15 
Jacob Heil-25 
Jade Sieber-26 
Adaline Timm-27 
Mrs MacArthur-28 
Pastor Schreiner-29 
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